
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
November 13, 2023 
 
Dear Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction: 
 
Today our district office  received a spreadsheet from the DPI indicating that last school year 
(22-23) we reported “0” students receiving free or reduced lunch on the December snapshot.  
This information is not correct.  Our records indicate that Stockbridge Schools had 70 students 
receiving free lunch (37ES, 11MS, 22HS) and 9 students receiving reduced lunch (6ES, 1MS, 
2HS).  
 
Since the spreadsheet was received, we contacted our vendor (Infinite Campus) support to 
identify why this may have happened and the only explanation we can think of is that our ed fi 
information for the student school food service program association was not configured.  We 
did verify that economically disadvantaged students have been coded properly. 
 
We have since ran the export from wise data (dpi) website and our numbers are indicated 
properly for both the 22-23 and 23-24 school year. 
 
If you have further questions, please reach out to me and I will address them the best I can.  
Thank you! 
 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
Todd Fischer 

 
Todd Fischer 
District Technology Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


